
Kendal Flood Risk Management Scheme
New Road Common construction update

 New Road Common flood wall is well under way with over half of the wall now built. While 
the wall continues to be cast in concrete, the stonemasons have began cladding the wall in 
natural stone to blend in with the local surroundings. 

Once the wall is completely cladded with the natural stone,  the lower section of wall in the 
vicinity of Miller Bridge will have railings installed for safety. This is due to the low height of 
the wall in this location next to the highway.  

The slipway into the river will be reprofiled, improving the finished surface. Surface water 
drainage will be installed, and the flood gates will be put in situ. The final stages will be to 
reinstate and landscape the area.  The pathways through the Common and the road will be 
reinstated in tarmac before the common can be reopened in late spring.

Working Hours On Site

The working hours are Monday to Friday 
08:00 to 18:00. 

No Saturday working is planned in 
the near future.

March 2025



December 2024

Visualisation showing flood wall and access point to New Road Common following 

completion
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